
RETURN TO PLAY! 

Mira Mesa Girls Softball is preparing to return to play for our upcoming Fall 2020 

season. We are taking a safety-first approach and with guidance from local and state 

officials as well as USA Softball. Registration for our fall season is set to open on July 

1st, 2020. During the registration period we would like to hold small clinics to get the 

girls back on the field. Please note the fall season is tentative and we will continue to 

evaluate the situation. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the 

league and/or board members. 

 

Proper health guidelines and protocols will be followed during all league events to 

ensure the safety of our players, coaches, and softball families.  MMGS will 

implement procedures outlined by the city of San Diego and USA Softball.  We will 

communicate more details about city requirements as we receive them.  All families 

will be required to follow these procedures to be eligible to participate in MMGS 

events.  Parents will also need to fill out a the COVID-19 Parent Form (found in 

Helpful Links) and the league must retain a copy of the completed form onsite 

during events.     

 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we navigate these 

uncertain times.  Our goal is to try and provide a positive outlet for the players and 

hopefully give them a sense of normalcy and a chance to get outside and play ball! 

 

See you at the fields! 

MMGS Board of Directors 


